Declaration from the Chairman of North Vale Parish Council with regard to the
information required for the intermediate audit 2015/16

I, David Young, Chairman of North Vale Parish Council, declare that, to the best of my knowledge,
“we provided proper opportunity during the year for the exercise of electors’ rights in accordance
with the requirements of the Accounts and Audit Regulations.”

We hold no copies of the stated notices but there has been a change of Parish Clerk since last year
and all copies will be kept this year, without fail.

Signed

David Young
Chairman



